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Katherine,

Good Afternoon! We are thrilled that you have asked Wexford to host your invitational, as we know it will be
a special event. During our initial meeting the desire was for the best of everything (food, alcohol, etc... ) Therefore, 
we put together an initial proposal that filled all of those desires. After our recent phone call, you mentioned a need 
to be more budget conscious, thus I have met with the powers that be at Wexford and we have managed to make 
some cuts that hopefully will fit better with your budget while still offering great food on an equally great golf course. 
As you will see in the proposal the golf fee has been reduced from $125 to $110. Please understand that our 

unaccompanied fee is $154 per person thus for a round of golf during Heritage Week (our most popular time of year) 
this is a very good deal. One Question: is this a charity because that could save some money as we would not need 
to pay taxes on golf. We have also removed some of the food offerings from the menu, most notably the grilled lamb 
chops and prime beef sliders but we still have a wonderful menu that the Chef will prepare for the reception. You 
also have the option of not renting the tent which would save $2k+ but we do not recommend this plan as rain would 
force the group inside which result in a more crowded reception than desired. The best location for your group 
would be the courtyard under the tent. This location offers a view of the harbor away from any member groups with 
plenty of room for 125+ people to mingle. I have no doubt that this will be a spectacular event for the Governor and 
her attendees. Please give me a call if you have any questions pertaining to the event.

Sincerely,

Scott Hunter, PGA
Director of Golf
Wexford Plantation
111 Wexford Club Drive
Hilton Head Island, SC 29928
(843) 686-8812
shunter@wexfordplantation.com
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